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Holy Family Weekly Newsletter 05.07.2024 

We follow in Jesus’ footsteps 

Holy Family Church 
 Fr Peter Draper 
Tel: 01772 725193 
 

 

May the simple things of life, 

that bring us such joy and peace, 

inspire us to care for our world, 

and share creation’s gifts with all people. 

Amen 

Monday’s assembly 

Jesus is the Son of God. But the people he had grown up with could not accept that 
Jesus was special. They did not believe in him. 

Sometimes when we know someone really well we can forget how special they are. It can 
be hard to see past all the things we know about them, to what they are really like. And 
sometimes we forget how special the things that we do are, because they just feel 
ordinary to us. 

 

 
Good Samaritan Awards 

YR – Alayna & Grace 
Y1 – Scarlett & George 

Y2 – Reeva & Nakshatra 
Y3 – Gniewko & Esme 

Y4 – Amelia & Tyler 
Y5 – Alan & Casper  

Y6 – Summer & Katy 

  
Star of the Week Awards 

YR – Helena 
Y1 – Nadia T 
Y2 – Peter  
Y3 – Ruby 

Y4 – Marysia 
Y5 – Lennon 
Y6 – Daria 



 

 

 

 

 

 

      

Dates for your Diary 
 

Thursday 11th July – Year 6 Production of “the Jungle Book” @ 2pm and 6pm 
 

Friday 12th July – Year 3 Trip to Humblescough Farm 
Friday 12th July – Final Awards Assembly of the year @ 2:45pm 

 
Tuesday 16th July – Year 6 Leavers Disco – 3:15pm to 4:15pm  

 
Wednesday 17th July – Leavers Assembly @ 9am – Parents welcome 

 
Thursday 18th July – Year 6 Leavers Mass @ 9:15am Holy Family Church – Parents welcome 

 
Friday 19th July – School Closes for Summer @ 1:15pm 

 

Work over the Summer holidays 

We are delighted to let you know that significant work will begin within the grounds of Holy Family 
School over the Summer holidays.  This will mean that the paths, some drainage and some fencing 
will be replaced.  Unfortunately, this also means that some of the trees will also be removed so that 
this work can take place.  We have been assured that the work will be fully completed by September! 

 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HEALTH AND SAFETY 

 

No Nuts at Holy Family School 

Here is a friendly reminder that our aim is to be a nut free school – both in the building and on 
the school grounds.  Please support school with this for the benefit of children with serious nut 
allergies.   

Scooters and Bikes 

Once the children have gone through the school gates they must dismount and walk with their 
scooter/bike. This is to keep everyone safe.   

Our school playground 

Before and after school the playground is unsupervised.  If children play on this equipment they 
must be supervised by their parents.  


